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China Trip Students Reunion Dinner

On May 6", students for 2019 Spring China Trip organized by the Confucius
Institute gathered together recalling Chinese stories. More than 30 students
attended the reunion dinner.

The 2019 Spring China Trip was about ten days, and it left a deep
Impression on the students who went to China. The re-union of the students who
participated in China Trip organized by the Confucius Institute allowed the
students to meet again and share the beautiful memories of the Chinese trip. While
tasting Chinese cuisine, many students expressed their love for Chinese history,
culture and language, and hoped to have an opportunity to visit China again in the
future. The event ended in a happy atmosphere.




